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June 23, 1999

Mr. Timothy Cooper
P.O., Box 1206
Big Bear Lake, CA 92315

Mr. Cooper:

I am a retired CIA counterintelligence officer who worked
for Jim Angelton from
secret files (D
sensitive files that would connect MJ-12 to
JFK's murder. This document did not exist officially and
has never been disclosed within the agency. AWD was very
_fearful of disclosure to unauthorized channels and leaks
in the White House. I literally snatched the "Directives"
from the fire and have kept them safe from review. To
allow a review would compromise future directors and put
the agency in a difficult position.

I feel the time is fast approaching when the files of the
Majestic/Jehovah project will be pried loose and the
public's right to know should begin. We in CI have
monitored civilian UFO research for a long time and have
played a major role in keeping the UFO community busy.

F that the MJ-12 Directives be sent to you
an opefully, be disseminated in a responsible manner.

I think your decision to work with Dr. Wood was a good one.
He has credibility and good science skills., TI hope you
have read the BLUE BOOK/MAJIC Report with an open mind and
a critical eye for detail. This, you might say, is the
missing BLUE BOOK files {(don't confuse these with Project
BLUE BOOK). You need proof and here it is., I don't think
you realize it but you and Dr. Wood have started a shit
storm. Nixon's SCEQ ordered all MJ-12 documentation
purged and destoyed. This one was not., This carbon copy is
the only link to MJ-12 and don't expect any more in the
future, Eveything is now on computers and there is no
existing paper trail to my knowledge., If you play your
cards right, you should make progress with what you have.

I cautione you to be carfeful about who you talk to and
trust with this information.
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